At a  meeting of Billingsley Parish Council held on 3rd November, 2021

Present	 Mr.P.Hand, Mr.I.Smith, Mrs.Sue Bates,
Apologies	Cllr.Robert Tindall, Mr.A.Johnson, Mrs.S.Yates
Confirmation of Minutes of the last meeting.   The Minutes of the last meeting, 				having been circulated were confirmed and signed as a correct record.
Reports	Cllr Tindall was unable to attend  but he had written to say that there was very 		little to report except that Highways would be working on Bind Lane from 6th		– 10th December.		
HighwaysThe clerk had received several comments from Parishioners about the 	condition of Bind Lane.  The Chairman pointed out the work referred to by 	Cllr.Tindall was on the B4363, commencing at the junction with Bind Lane.

PlanningApplication 21/04926/FUL Formation of a new vehicular access to include 	realignment of hedgerows to provide visibility splay and creation of a drive 	and parking area at  Brickyard House, Billingsley, Bridgnorth, Shropshire, 	WV16 	6PH.  There were no objections	

Correspondence	All SALC Bulletins and other relevant mail had been forwarded 
	to Councillors.
	 Cllrs were advised that the vacancy for a Councillor would be advertised.

FinanceCheques required - Clerk salary £347, HMRC £86.60, Lengthsman, £575
                    Payments were unanimously approved.		

Any Parish matters or problems for the next AgendaThere were none reported.

Date of  next Meeting  Thenext meeting would be held on 5th January, 2022









